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NEWSLETTER 
  4th July 2022 
 

Elland Carnival 

Thank you to everyone who made our Elland Carnival day such a great experience! Thank you Miss Agnew’s partner, 
Stuart, for the use of his wagon, to all the children, staff, parents and carers who came on the day. To everyone who 
helped create all of the wonderful artwork and put the whole float together, especially Miss Richardson and Miss Ag-
new who co-ordinated everything!  As an added bonus, to finish off a great day, we won first prize for the best decorat-
ed float in the Carnival!  

Well done everyone! 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship Mrs Lord spoke to the children about Hope. 

School Ping 

We have had a message to say 
that the SchoolPing App requires 
an update this week. All users will 
need to update their SchoolPing 
app to continue using it. The up-
date is available on Google Play 
or your App Store, just download 
the latest version. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mason Y6 —Well Done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 91.2%                 Winners—Year 4—96.3%  

House Points Winners HAMMERTON =  235 Points Well done! 

Please keep bringing in your 
toys and books for our sale. 
Will be holding this after 
school on: 

Tuesday 18th July  

Thanks 

Toy & Book Sale School Uniform 

If you are replacing uniforms over the coming weeks, please 
could you think about passing your old uniform to school for 
use as spares? We would really appreciate any unwanted 
swimming costumes and trunks as well. Please bring any 
uniform to the school office. 

Thank you  



House Mascot Competition 

We had lots of entries for our Mascot Competition for each of our hous-

es. A huge thank you to David and Cath, from Oliver’s Fish and 
Chips in Elland, who kindly came into assembly 
to announce the results. Here are the four win-
ners that designed a mascot to represent their 
house colour. Well done to everyone who en-
tered and huge congratulations to the winners. 

Upcoming Events 

Every Friday afternoon  Year 5 swimming 

Thursday 7th July   Year 6 trip - CI Adventures 

Monday 11th July   Year 5 trip - Scammonden View 

Tuesday 12th July   Year 6 trip - Gulliver’s World 

Friday 15th July   Year 1 trip - Scammonden View  

Tuesday 19th July   Year 4 trip - Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Wednesday 20th July   Sports Day  EYFS -10am Y5/Y6—1.30pm   *Please note change of days* 

Thursday 21st July  Sports Day  KS1 and Y3/Y4 -- 9.30am    

Friday 22nd July   Break up for summer holidays—end of day 

Covid-19 Health Update 
A reminder of the national guidance currently in place (which remains unchanged from April).  This is as follows: 

 

• COVID-19 testing (either routine or symptomatic) is no longer indicated except in very particular situations (hospitals etc).  There is no access to free 

testing for most people. 

• Anyone who does test positive with a lateral flow test should stay at home for 5 days (adults) or 3 days (children) 

• Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and where    
possible avoid contact with other people. They can return to the setting when they no longer have a 
high temperature and they feel well enough. 

• Children and young people with mild symptoms of respiratory infection, such as a runny nose, sore 
throat, or mild cough, who are otherwise well, can continue to attend school. 

Symptoms 
High temperature               

New continuous cough       
Loss or change to sense of 

taste or smell 

Year 6 

Year 6 participated in a practical maths lesson about angles and  de-
grees. The children were given instructions to turn and then had to rec-
ord how many degrees were in the turn! 

 

Football 

We have recently had several cases of 
head lice. Please could you check your 
child’s hair. Below is the recommended 
treatment: 

 

1.  Dampen the hair thoroughly and apply a 
small amount of oil or conditioner. 

2.   Make sure there is good lighting. 

3.   Comb the hair with an ordinary comb. 

4.   Using a special detection comb. 

5.   Begin at the top of the head, making  

      sure that the comb is touching  

      the scalp, comb slowly towards the  

      end of the hair then clean off the comb 

      with a clean white tissue and inspect  

      for lice. 

6. Check the teeth of the comb carefully. 

Repeat steps 4&5, working your way around 
the head. 

 

Please check your child’s hair regularly. 

Head Lice 

 Love to Visit have asked us to forward the 
following message: 
 
We offer special discounts with family 
attractions in your area. That’s hundreds 
of local and national attractions, museums, 
theatres, theme parks, sports activities 
even West End Shows like Disney's Fro-
zen. 
 

Voucher code: SCHOOL22  

Tennis Days Out 


